



## St Mary's C of E Primary School

## Butterfly Class Weekly Newsletter Friday 9th September 2022

Dear Families,

We are very proud of how the children have settled into their first week in Butterfly class. They have shown resilience when coming to school and have been learning lots of new routines, which we will continue to work on in the coming weeks. Well done everyone!

The children have really enjoyed exploring the different areas of learning in the classroom and have all produced a paper plate self portrait. While creating these pictures, we discussed skin tone, hair colour, eye colour and how we are all unique.

Lunchtime is one of the routines that the children have been trying very hard to learn. The children have explored the lunchtime environment and also have been given some independence in making choices.

Our theme for the first few weeks will be 'All About Me'. It would be great if you could discuss, at

home, where your family comes from and who is in your family.

## Reminders of the week:

- Please can you ensure that your child has belongings labelled, such as clothing and water bottles.
- Children need to arrive in PE kits on Wednesday and Friday each week.
- We would love nothing more than to share photos of the learning that takes place in Butterfly class. To do this we need photo permission consent forms to be handed in as soon as possible.

Please come and speak to us if you have any questions or queries.

Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing the children next week!

Mrs Sage, Mrs Davies and Mrs King.

